New Brunswick Environment Canada Weather Services Office Suite 400 77 Westmorland Street Fredericton, New Brunswick E3A-2L9 PH (506) 451-6009

January 24, 1993

Dear CANWARN participant;

Enclosed you will find and information package for CANWARN New Brunswick. The information contained in the training session hand out is identical to the information presented at the two CANWARN training sessions in early January. Please read it and become familiar with the information as it will help you to be an effective Severe Weather Spotter. It is important to note when operating under condition yellow that only observations of severe winter weather are to be reported. This measure insures that the reports of greatest importance get to the office in a timely manner. I have included a grid map which you can use for reference when making your reports. When making your report to the Net Controller, who is operating out of the forecast office, it is important to pass on your grid location, for example H6, as well as the name of your town or the nearest town to you. This way your location can be identified quickly.

This training session is designed for the winter operation only. I will be preparing another training session to be given in early April for summer severe weather. If you are unable to make it to the training session, I will be happy to mail out the information.

On behalf of Environment Canada I want to thank you for your participation in CANWARN New Brunswick. I look foreward to getting CANWARN operational The net may be brought up before a severe winter storm to test the system and help the participants get used to the procedures.

Sincerely;

Richard Fleetwood

Supervisor